
Parents’ Right to Know 
 
In compliance with the requirement of the No Child Left Behind 
statute the Colquitt County School District informs parents of their 
rights to request information regarding the professional 
qualifications of the student’s classroom teachers, including: 
 
 Whether the teacher has met state qualifications for the grade 
levels and subject areas in which the teacher teaches. 
 Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other 
provisional status. 
 The baccalaureate degree of the teacher and any other 
graduate certification or degree held by the teacher and the field 
or discipline of the certification or degree. 
 Whether the student is provided services by paraprofessionals. 
If you wish to request information concerning your child’s 
teacher’s qualification please contact the school principal. 


